
 

Raffle Tickets  
Please be on the lookout for raffle ticket booklets in children’s book 
bags during the week of 28th June, 2021. Mr Edwards will accept your 
raffle ticket stubs along with payment (exact cash or cheque please) 
5th to 8th July, 2021 at morning drop-off. Year 6 teachers will happily 
collect from their students and a collection box will also be available at 
ABC/XYZ Club. We thank you in advance for taking part! It really is a 
great way to raise funds for our super school, especially as we’re 
sadly unable to hold our Summer Fair once again.    

pta@albancityschool.herts.sch.uk

facebook.com/albancitypta

albancityschool.org.uk/parents/pta

The Raffle is back! 
Our Fun in the Sun Raffle is coming soon! Cool picnic bags packed with 
summertime delights will be up for grabs this time round - we just 
need a bit of your help in filling them! As before in the Christmas 
Hamper Raffle, we’ve organised this activity in lieu of donations       
towards the bottle tombola held at our beloved fairs. Your PTA Class 
Reps will kindly coordinate and soon share details on how to make    
contributions. Thank you to Bradford & Howley for funding the bags, 
which will surely be packed with goodies galore! 

Non-Uniform Day and Raffle Draw 
To show our appreciation, and as a little treat for the children, we will 
hold a Non-Uniform Day on Friday, 9th July, 2021. The raffle draw will 
also take place on that date at 2:30pm at Alban City. If you have any 
questions, please ask your PTA Class Rep or send us an email. 

Fun in the       Sun Raffle! 
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